
Term 3–22nd July 2022  

 

Term 3 Friday 5th August 2023 

Dear Parents, Guardians and families, 
 
Thank you to everyone who came and enjoyed our first ‘Christmas in July’, it was a great night! The 
cooking continued for St Joseph’s staff, feeding the Rural Aid volunteers last week, they loved your  
famous sponge cake Marie Donchi! 
 
This morning we waved goodbye to the excited years 4-6 students, as they headed off on their camp to 
the Phillip Island Adventure Resort. The next three days will be full of challenges and fun, with canoeing, 
giant swing, flying fox, low ropes course, camp cooking, archery, initiative course, penguin parade and 
pelican feeding, just to name a few. Keep an eye on our facebook page with all the photos.  
Tomorrow Mackillop class are on an excursion to St Brendan’s Primary School to join in the celebration 
of Mary Mackillop Feast Day. A whole school mass followed by activities with the year ½ classes. 
 
When Mary saw families living on the margins without access to education, she set up a school to teach 
children herself — regardless of their situation. She and the Sisters of St Joseph went wherever the 
need was greatest. And despite facing enormous challenges, they continued to walk with people every 
step of the way. 

“Let no obstacle deter us from proceeding with courage.” 
– St Mary of the Cross MacKillop 

This August, let’s walk in Mary’s footsteps. Like Mary, let’s be fierce in the face of adversity. Let’s be fair 
and act when we see injustice. Let’s give love to those we encounter each day. Together, let’s be Fierce 
for Fair! 

 
MARLO Pub Raffles 
Thank you staff that attended to sell raffle tickets. We raised $250 to go towards playground  
upgrades. 

District Athletics Day 
Well done Harper and Tyran for making it to the next level, District Athletics. Great effort and 
sportsmanship representing St Joseph's Primary. Goodluck Harper, making it into the next level 
Division.  

 
# Just a reminder if your child is sick, flu like symptoms, please keep them home to recover, to help 
stop the spread. Have a wonderful week everyone! 
God Bless.  
 
Kirsten Daly 
Principal 



 
 
 

Loving and gracious God, you loved and cared for your 
servant, Mary. Help us to follow her example and look for 

ways that we can help others. May we be people of action, 
people of generosity and people of kindness willing to 

reach out to those who need our care and support. We ask 
this prayer in Jesus’ name.  Amen  
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Grandparents Day 
We had Grandparents day at St Joseph’s on 28th July. Colman/ Xavier students and grandparents 
did an escape room and in Mackillop class they played games. Thankyou Mrs Robinson for mak-
ing yummy scones for the Grandparents. Written by Damian  

Christmas in July 2023 





NAIDOC week 2023  
Special Presentation 

 

NAIDOC Theme 2023: For our Elders 

Check this out:https://youtu.be/GlagUqcgHr4  

https://youtu.be/GlagUqcgHr4













